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Please respond to JAPEARCE

To: All West Campus Faculty

Dear Colleagues,

As the fall semester commences, I write to bring to your attention
the campus "Guide for Classroom Instructors on Responding to
Disruptions in the Classroom", which can be found online at:
http://www.stonybrook.edu/sb/behavior.shtml. I am asking Chairs, and
Graduate and Undergraduate Directors, to ensure that non-tenure 
track teaching faculty and teaching assistants who may not receive
this email are also made aware of these guidelines.

Sincerely,

Mark Aronoff
Vice Provost for Undergraduate Education


